6/9/2011 ICAS AGENDA Encl. 2a

Draft Letter to UC, CSU and CCC faculty regarding advocacy, June 2, 2011

Dear _______________________,

The faculty senate leaders of UC, CSU and the community colleges urge all faculty to participate in advocacy events on behalf of higher education in California.  Given the state of funding and other legislative actions to manage or modify curriculum of our universities and colleges, we believe that higher education faculty across the state must join together with a unified message to our legislative representatives and the governor’s office.  The Intersegmental Committee of Academic Senates (ICAS) has materials to make your advocacy efforts easier, more beneficial to your local needs as well as state needs, and available for individual efforts as well as joint efforts of senates, faculty and students, or discipline faculty.  The materials were developed by the Faculty Association for California Community Colleges (FACCC), the lobbying organization for community college faculty.  We encourage your participation in advocacy events, phone calls, meetings at the local district offices with legislators, and on the rare occasion, trips to Sacramento.  From our experience, advocacy efforts must continue all year long to educate new legislators and to continue to inform legislative staff of the role of higher education in producing economic recovery and continued prosperity within the state.   

If you need more information, please contact your statewide Academic Senate representatives.  We stand ready to assist you throughout each year with advocacy efforts for students and the future of higher education.

ICAS 

